







We're on social media now!

Give us a follow for all things safety patrol.



@aaacluballiance\_safetypatrol



AAA Club Alliance Safety Patrol







Winners will be announced soon, via email and on social media.





For the Recording

Still have questions?
Email us at safetypatrol@aca.aaa.com

## Read Across America Week is March 2-6









For Bookmark



- Plan ahead for what you will need for next year's Patrol.
- Think about belt sizes for incoming students (regular-2XL) and end of the year items, such as pins and certificates.
  - Please plan to place only one order per school year.
  - Belts and badges must last three years before a full replenishment is allowed.

This helps us to reduce costs while we support over 3,400 active Patrols!



Visit AAA.com/Educators for a special AAA Membership Promotion





•Military + •First Responders + •Medical Personne Nurses + Educators +

## A walk down memory lane...

We love receiving photos from former Patrollers!



Longstreth Elementary School AAA School Safety Patrol Philadelphia, PA 1963-1964



## for your dedication to this program and another successful school year!

## Have a question?



Email us at safetypatrol@aca.aaa.com



Visit our website: aaa.com/safetypatrol











AAA Club Alliance Safety Patrol

Sincerely,



**AAA School Safety Patrol** Public and Government Affairs AAA Club Alliance Inc.

Email: SafetyPatrol@aca.aaa.com